
  

The Education Inclusion Family Advisor team offers a range of countywide online workshops. We 

welcome any parent/carer with a child/ren in primary schools. The transition workshops are facilitated 

by the EIFA team and a member of staff from the Child and Family Centre.  

 

Transition from Early Years to Primary school 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 - 18:00-19:15 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 – 12:30-13:45 

The workshop will cover strategies for encouraging children’s independence and self-care skills, instruction following skills, social 

skills in school, helping children to understand emotions and how to talk about them, helping children to problem solve, 

separation and leaving you and importance of sleep.  

 

Transition from Primary to Secondary school 

Thursday 9th May 2024 – 12:30 – 13:45 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 – 18:00 - 19:15 

The workshop will explore feelings your child might have before starting secondary schools, friendships, what to expect in 

secondary school, ideas for being organised and time management, travelling to school, ideas for emotional support for your 

child, importance of sleep/screen time and further signposting.  

 

Please use the link below or scan the QR code to book your place.  

 

                                                                        https://forms.office.com/e/ce65VGXsQt 

                                                                       

https://forms.office.com/e/ce65VGXsQt

